
 

 
Carnival Cruise Line Announces First Sailing Out of Australia on 

2 October 2022 
 

 

SYDNEY, 6 May 2022 – In exciting news for cruise fans, Carnival Cruise Line today announced its first 

cruise back in Australian waters in over two years, with the cruise on sale now. 

  

Departing from Sydney on 02 October 2022, guests on board will have the opportunity to reacquaint 

themselves with the fabulous Carnival Splendor on this three-day getaway cruise. 

  

With over 45 onboard activities to explore including the exhilarating Green-Lightning thrill-slide, family-

friendly shows, delicious dining experiences and more, Carnival Splendor’s first Australian cruise in over 

930 days is the perfect sampler to reignite your love for cruising. 

  

On the cruise, Carnival Cruise Line Australia Vice President, Kara Glamore said: “Thanks to a scheduling 

availability, we’re extremely pleased to welcome guests back on board Carnival Splendor earlier than 

expected. 

  

“Splendor’s departure from Seattle earlier this week marked the restart of the entire Carnival Cruise Line 

fleet, so it’s great that she will be kicking off our season in Australia ahead of our 10th Aussie birthday in 

October.” 

  

Carnival Splendor’s three-day cruise departs Sydney on 02 October 2022 and fares start from $437 

AUD per person twin share interior. For more information and bookings call 13 31 94, see your travel 

agent or visit  

https://www.carnival.com.au/  
  

https://www.carnival.com.au/


 

-ENDS- 

 
About Carnival Cruise Line: 

Carnival Cruise Line is the World’s Most Popular Cruise Line®. Carnival looks forward to resuming 

operations in Australia as a two-ship market from Sydney and Brisbane. Carnival Splendor will return to 

her home port of Sydney, with exciting details on Carnival’s Brisbane-based ship to come at a later date. 

Designed with fun in mind and featuring over 45 activities to enjoy each day, Carnival offers families and 

couples fun, memorable holidays at great value. 

  

The health and safety of Carnival’s guests is the utmost priority. As such, the actual cruise offerings may 

vary from the descriptions and images displayed, while Carnival assesses the enhancements of its 

onboard health and safety protocols in light of COVID-19. 

  

To learn more about Carnival Cruise Line, visit http://carnival.com.au/ 

  

 

http://carnival.com.au/

